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NEIGBORHOOD ADVISORY BOARD 
District #1 Community Meeting 

 

A G E N D A 

 
 

Thursday, February 19, 2015, 6:00 PM 

Greenfield Terrace Subdivision   
     

 401 Greenfield Blvd. Greenville, NC   
Barnes-Ebron-Taft Community Center 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

1) Welcome  – Brenda Diggs, NAB Chair 

Carolyn Glast and Kimberly Carney NAB District 1 Board Members 

2) Neighborhood Advisory Board Business: approval of the agenda and 

minutes  

3) Discussion of forum for Council terms - Dave Holec, City Attorney 

4) Introduction of Speakers 

5) Kevin Mulligan, Public Works Director 

6) Jerry Vickers, Executive Director Pitt-Greenville Airport 

7) Ted Sauls, Interim Chief of Police, Police Department 

8) Councilwoman Kandie Smith addressing District 1 neighborhoods 

9) Announcements from Brenda Diggs, NAB Chair and  

Tiana Keith, NAB Ombudsman/City Staff Representative  

9) ADJOURN 

 
 

• Each speaker has15 minutes for presentations and 10-15 minutes for Q&A  

• Those interested in receiving monthly e-mails complete the note card legibly and return to staff 

• If your concerns were not addressed during this meeting, please note your concern on a note card 
and give to an NAB member or City staff with your name and contact information.  

 

NOTE: 
To maintain order of the board and clarity of recording, please allow one person to speak at a time.  Thank you. 


